
Silent Auction
The annual silent auction is around the corner, taking place from April
14th-24th. Please help us raise money to support Carnation
Elementary students and staff. To get a preview of the amazing
donated items, staff experiences and collaborative art created by your
students, please visit this site: http://app.givebacks.gives/2025auction.
Thank you!

🌟 Don’t Miss the Grownup Gala!
Mark your calendars on April 24th for a fun-filled night at Miller’s to
support Carnation Elementary! Dance, bid on amazing auction items,
enjoy delicious food & drinks, and celebrate our school community. Get
your tickets now! https://ceptsa.givebacks.com/store/items/1164759

Upcoming Events:
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Message from the Presidents:

Get your membership today! 
 

Membership Update:

Fundraising Update:

Yearbooks are on sale now until 4/25!
Order yours online or turn in the
order form with cash or check to the
main office.
https://ceptsa.givebacks.com/store/ite
ms/1050882

Please join us at our last General Membership Meeting of the
year (May 22nd on Zoom). We’ll be presenting our budget for
next year as well as spending plans through the rest of this
school year. Members’ voices matter and we want to hear from
you! Right now we are moving forward enthusiastically in pursuit
of additional playground updates, including the outside space our
students in the developmental preschool and self-contained
special education classes utilize. Outdoor updates are costly and
we welcome membership input and participation to continue to
improve the school experience for all. Thank you for your
continued trust and support! Kyla and Bailey
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Radiant Readers:
Contact CEPTSA: 
Website: www.carnationptsa.org 
Email: ceptsa@outlook.com 
Facebook: "Carnation Elementary PTSA"

Breakfast/Lunch Menu 
Visit https://www.rsd407.org/food to
access this month's lunch and breakfast
menus!

District calendar

Executive Board:
Co-Presidents: Bailey Denman and Kyla Page 
Vice President of Events and Fundraising: Lauren Colburn 
Vice President of Volunteers and Fundraising: Emi Byrnes 
Vice President of Engagement: Laura Ancich 
Treasurer: Kristina Batishchev 
Secretary: Bethani Smeaton

The mission of Carnation Elementary PTSA is to positively impact the lives of all
students by partnering with staff, families, and the community to foster a culture that
values ​​learning, builds community, and advocates for all students to excel personally,
academically, and socially.

Contact Carnation Elementary: 
Website: https://www.ces.rsd407.org/
Address: 4950 Tolt Ave. Carnation, WA
98014 Phone: 425-844-4550

4/18 is Student
Council's 

Pajama Day!

Keep Going, Readers—The Finish Line is in Sight!
Radiant Readers is nearing its deadline and we’re so proud
of all the participants and their reading journeys! 
You have Spring Break to wrap up your reading goals, so
use this time to read, relax, and keep making progress.
And remember—there’s a special invitation waiting for
those who complete the challenge! We’ll be celebrating all
the hard work and dedication with a fun event to honor
your accomplishments.
Looking for some inspiration to finish up the Radiant
Readers Challenge? Look no further than April's book
genre spotlight: Otter and Sasquatch Award nominees!
These exciting nominees are perfect for your final stretch
of reading. For more information about the Otter and
Sasquatch Awards: https://www.wla.org/wla-book-awards
You’ve got this—keep reading, and we can’t wait to
celebrate with you! 📚🎉
Signed booklists are due by Friday, April 18. Please submit
them to your classroom teacher.
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